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Delisting Checklist 

I. Public Comment Narrative: 
 
PLIA invited public comment on the proposed Hazardous Site List delisting of Alders 
Chevron at 1702 E Yakima Avenue, Yakima, WA 98901 during the period of January 26 to 
February 24, 2023. 
 

II. Public Notice Requirements [WAC 173-340-200, 173-340-330(10)]: 
 
1. PLIA determined that ____no further action or _____ further action is required at this site. 
 
2. Per WAC 173-340-330(10), PLIA provided public notice and an opportunity to comment 
on the proposed delisting.  

 
3. PLIA received _____ public comments and has attached those comments and responses. 
 
4. PLIA’s contact for this site is: William J. Fees 
 
 
PLIA requests that Ecology delist this site. 

 
Request made by: _______________________________________________Date:_______________________ 
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Keith Bradley-Hewitt March 15, 2023 


